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AUTUMN TERM – IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Friday 15 September 

Mass to celebrate the new school year at 9.00am 

 

Monday 18 September  

Starlight Clothing collection 

 

Tuesday 19 September 

Year 6 Eden Camp Trip  

 

Wednesday 27 September  

Parents’ Evening 2.00pm to 7.00pm 

 

Sunday 1 October   

School Mass at Christ the King Church at 

11.00am 

 

Friday 6 October  

Harvest Mass at 9.00am 

 

Wednesday 11 October  

Individual & family photographs 

 

Thursday 26 October  

School closes for Half Term holiday 

 

Friday 27 October  

School closure for Training Day 
 

Monday 6 November  

School opens for second half of Autumn Term   

 

 

WELCOME MASS 

 

To celebrate the start of a new school year 

there will be a Mass in the school hall on Friday 

15th September at 9.00am.  The Year 6 ‘Buddies’ 

will formally welcome the Reception children. 

 

All welcome to join us.  

STARLIGHT CLOTHING COLLECTION 

 

Please return your bags to school on Monday 

18th September and leave them on the 

playground near Year 5 classroom between 

8.30am and 9.00am. 

 

Thank you for your support 
 

BEHAVIOUR POLICY 

 

From September, we are going to be using a new 

whole school behaviour policy. This is being 

trailed over the autumn 1 half term, and will be 

finalised towards the end of the half term. The 

new policy and the resources we will be using 

are available online. (Click on Parents 

Information – Policies – Behaviour Policy) 

If you would like to send us any feedback about 

the new policy, please call into school or use the 

school email address at the bottom of the 

newsletter. 
 

ATTENDANCE FOR W/B 04/09/17 

 

Reception Class 100% 

Year 1   94.7% 

Year 2   90% 

Year 3   91.8% 

Year 4   100% 

Year 5   92.2% 

Year 6   96.1% 

 

Congratulations to Reception Class and Year 4 

for excellent attendance last week. 
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